
 

 

 

8 December 2020 

 
 
Dear Residents  
 
RE: RIPLEY VALLEY STATE SCHOOL AND RIPLEY VALLEY STATE 

SECONDARY COLLEGE– STAGE 2 CONSTRUCTION WORKS 

      

Construction Works will soon commence at both Ripley Valley State School and 

Ripley Valley State Secondary College  on the stage 2 facilities. This work  is 

expected to finish in Term 4, 2021. The site will be operating 6 days per week in 

accordance with the relevant local and state government regulations and at other 

times where required to continue school operations.   

Community access will be via the existing school entrances off Parkway Avenue for 

the secondary college and Botany Drive for state school. Construction deliveries and 

work will be coordinated with school drop off and pick up times.  (Refer to attached 

Plans) 

We will be as considerate as possible in regards to noise, access, health and safety 

throughout this project.   

If you have any issues arising from this work, please do not hesitate to contact: 

• BADGE Constructions (Qld) Pty Ltd: (07) 3217 9000 

 

 

 


